
Regathering for Children 

• Children of all ages are welcome.   
• In this phase of re-gathering, worship on campus will be in the worship center only.  The 

children’s building will not be open.  
• Social distancing does not apply to within your family.  You will be able to sit next to 

each other as a family unit. 
• If you RSVP letting us know your child is coming, we will have a clipboard and Ziploc 

bag prepared for them with worship tools.  Everything is the Ziploc bag is for them to 
keep and take home.  Leave the clip board on the pew and we will gather and sanitize 
before the next Sunday.   

• There is a diaper changing station in the bathrooms in the foyer if needed. 
• If you need to step out with a child, but want to stay in the building, you may go to the 

foyer area between the worship center and the children’s building.  If another parent and 
child are there, please maintain the 6’ social distance guideline. 

• Children 10 and under are not required to wear a face mask. 
• Grace will be extended to all as we all do our best to follow the guidelines that are for the 

protection of us all. 

I, and others that serve in our children’s ministry, miss getting to see you and your family.  We 
look forward to the time when it is safe for both children and volunteers to be together in our 
children’s building learning about and praising God.  Until then, we are available to talk to you or 
your children by phone, facetime, zoom, text, etc.   

Be Blessed! 

Stephanie Habenicht 

Minister to Children & Preschool 


